
 

 

INCLUSIVE WEBSITE EXPERIENCE 

Lake-Sumter State College is committed to ensuring that all students and visitors, including persons with 
disabilities, are able to access and use all of our services, programs and activities. We recognize that 
many individuals are increasingly using our website to access information and obtain services.  

We understand that website users who have disabilities may use the website with the assistance of 
technology, including screen readers, captioning, transcripts, and other auxiliary aids and services. We are 
committed to providing all website users with information about our services and alternative ways we can 
offer these services. 

Lake-Sumter State College is committed to making our websites accessible to all audiences. We are 
continually seeking solutions to improve LSSC.edu. Our website offers a wide range of information, and 
we recognize that for users with disabilities, some material on our site may pose challenges. If there are 
changes we can make to our website to make it easier to use, or if you encounter material or services 
that you cannot access, please let us know. Your feedback helps us to identify areas where we can 
improve.  

We strive to ensure that our website will comply with Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) put 
forth by the World Wide Web Consortium (W3C), but recognize that alternatives to using the website 
should be available in the event that a user with a disability encounters a problem using our website.  

If you are unable to access information or documents posted on this website, please send us an email at 
websupport@lssc.edu with as much of the following information as possible:  

• Your name 
• Your phone number 
• Your email address 
• The date and time you encountered the problem 
• The web page or address where the problem occurred 
• What occurred or what you were unable to do 
• Any error messages you received. 
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LAKE-SUMTER STATE COLLEGE 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING OF  

THE DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

APRIL 9, 2019 

 

Attendees:  Mr. Pete Wahl (Chair), Dr. Stan Sidor (President), Dr. Heather Bigard (Vice 
President, Administrative and Financial Services), Ms. Anita Geraci-Carver (College Attorney) 
 
 
Agenda Review 

• Mr. Wahl reviewed the April agenda for additions, corrections, and 
deletions.  

• There will be a reception held prior to the Board meeting at 4 p.m. 
in the new student lounge on the South Lake Campus. The 
reception will recognize faculty promotions, LSSC Athletics, SL 
SGA, and the LEED Building designation. 

• Dr. Sidor plans to report on the Legislative activity and the 
potential impact on LSSC.  

• Dr. Sidor will provide an update on local partnership initiatives. 
• Anita Geraci-Carver will update the Board of Trustees on pending 

legal matters. 
• Action Items include the naming of the Science Health Building 

(South Lake Campus) and the Air Handler replacement for SSB.  
 
 

Next Executive Committee Meeting:  
May 7, 2019 

8:30 a.m. 
President’s Office, SSB 210, Room 207 
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